
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                   CONTACT: Rep. Jill Billings 

January 23, 2024                       608-266-5780 

  

 

Rep. Billings Statement on Governor Evers’ 2024 State of the State Address 

 
Madison, Wis – Tonight Governor Tony Evers gave his 2024 State of the State Address. Upon the conclusion of his 

address Rep. Billings released the following statement. 

 

“Tonight Governor Evers highlighted the accomplishments of his administration, the challenges that we face as a state 

moving forward, and opportunities to work together, across party-lines, to address the pressing issues facing families and 

communities across the state. 

 

“As the Legislature finishes its Session, there is still time to address these challenges and invest in areas that will most 

benefit our constituents, our local economies, and our entire State, including investments in our children, our public 

education, and our workforce. The State of Wisconsin continues to have a large budget surplus, I urge Republicans to 

join us and invest in our families, our communities, and our economy.”  

 

“I am particularly proud of the Governor’s focus on childcare, workforce development, and housing. These are issues 

that I work on, because they are important to people in the Coulee Region. I was happy to hear that the Governor has 

heard the needs of our community and called for action to address them.” 

 

Rep. Jill Billings serves the 95th District in the Wisconsin State Assembly. The 95th district includes all of the city of  

La Crosse, town of Campbell and a portion of the town of Shelby. 
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